
Delegation: Arthur Wong, Chair, and Blain Sepos, Executive Director, Parksville Qualicum 
Beach Tourism Association, re Municipal Regional District Tax Renewal  

 
Summary: Municipal Regional District Tax Renewal Request (attached) 
 
Action Requested:  In consideration of the November 1 deadline for Parksville Qualicum Beach 

Tourism Assoc to submit its MRDT renewal, it asks the RDN Board to adopt the 
resolution as outlined in our previous letter (attached). 

 
Parksville Qualicum Beach Tourism Association recommends that OAP MRDT be 
monitored over the next two years. Once a realistic revenue projection can be 
made, an affordable housing plan may be considered as part of the required 
consultation for the next MRDT renewal cycle.  


